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  September 13, 2021 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Construction of Westross Road will be starting September 14th.  

 

Project Description 

The project consists of Westross Road from Hydro Bay Road to Zion Line. 

(See key map)   

 

The 2.7km rehabilitation project consists of the following: 

• Culvert Replacement 

• Granular Base 

• Double Surface Treatment (DST) 

 

Schedule 

Township staff have replaced half of the culverts that are due for replacement 

earlier this summer and will continue to replace the remain culverts on 

September 14th.  At the same time the existing double surface treatment will 

be removed, and new granular material will be added. 

 

Greenwood Paving is schedule to install the double surface treatment during 

the week of October 4th.   

 

Construction Location 

The construction will take place within the Township’s right-of-way but may 

result in some disruption to your private property.  Driveways may be 

disturbed but will be reinstated as soon as possible at no cost to you.  

However, if you have any assets located within the Township’s right-of-way 

that you want to preserve, we suggest that you relocate these items in 

advance of the construction work. 

 

Road Closure and Traffic 

Traffic delays can be expected as lane and road closures will be taking place 

daily.  Please visit www.municipal511.ca for road closures and traffic 

restrictions.   

 

Garbage and Recycling 

The construction project will not affect your curbside garbage and recycling 

collection. 
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Questions and Concerns 

The Township will take every precaution to minimize interruptions to the 

normal life of your family, but as you can appreciate, there may be some 

inconvenience during the construction. 

 

Council and Township Staff would like to thank you in advance for your 

patience with the upcoming construction.  If you have any concerns related to 

the project or require special accessibility accommodations, please let us 

know by contacting the project manager noted below. 

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Township of Whitewater Region 

613-646-2282 ext. 128 

lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca    

mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

